
From: Jim Millar <___________>  
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 11:20 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca> 
Cc: Diana Dilworth <ddilworth@portmoody.ca>; ___________; ___________ 
Subject: Proclamation Heritage Week 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Clerks 
 
The Port Moody Heritage Society requests Council to proclaim February 21-27, 2022 as Heritage Week in 
Port Moody. 
 
A proposed body for the text is attached to this email as a word docx. 
 
Thank you for your help and consideration 
 
Regards 
Jim Millar 
--  
604-939-1648 Office 
Website: https://portmoodymuseum.org 
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Portmoodyheritagesociety/ 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/pomomuseum/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/pomomuseum 
 
We acknowledge our location on the unceded territories of the Coast  
Salish speaking peoples, with whom we are actively working to develop  
strong relationships. 
  

https://portmoodymuseum.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Portmoodyheritagesociety/
https://www.instagram.com/pomomuseum/
https://twitter.com/pomomuseum


Proclamation – “Heritage Week” 

Heritage Week, February 21 to 27, 2022 

 

  

Whereas  The City of Port Moody recognizes the importance of protecting and conserving our 

rich and diverse heritage by proclaiming Heritage Week; 

Whereas the theme for Heritage Week 2022 is “Heritage: Altogether Inclusive”; 

Whereas  Heritage Week is held to recognize the legacy that is the foundation of our 

community, connecting our citizens through shared values and creating a place of pride and 

social well-being; 

Whereas  Heritage encourages economic activity, job creation and tourism; 

Whereas  Our community is enhanced and sustained by its heritage places and spaces; 

Whereas  Our community celebrates the past and future by embracing, exploring and enjoying 

heritage; and 

Whereas  We acknowledge that all people of our community contribute to our rich and cultural 

heritage; 

  

NOW, THEREFORE I,       , on behalf of the City of Port Moody, am pleased to proclaim 

February 21 – 27, 2022 as “Heritage Week” in the City of Port Moody. 

 


